

Peoples Bank & Trust Co. is closely monitoring the Coronavirus/COVID-19 news. We have a business continuity plan in place and our management team is meeting regularly to ensure the well-being of personnel and that critical processes continue.

What We are Doing:

- At this time, all branch locations remain open during normal business hours.
- Digital banking services such as mobile/online banking and bill pay are available so you can conduct business remotely.
- Our teams are working to keep our offices disinfected and focusing on high-touch surfaces.
- Employees are being asked to take personal precautions and practice healthy habits to prevent the spread of the illness
- We have instructed employees who are sick to stay home.
- Employees will practice social distancing by not shaking hands and/or hugging.

What You Can Do:

- Stay informed. The CDC has regularly updated guidance available to help you and your loved ones remain safe.
- If you are sick, we kindly ask that you conduct business remotely to limit exposure of our employees and other customers.

We will keep you informed if and when there are significant updates. Let us know if you have any questions. As always, we're happy to help.